
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others. 

Access Zion’s online giving option at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church  
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-June 8, 2025- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
    Vecinos Sharing 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
    Children’s Time     
    Scripture Presentation: Acts 2:1-4 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
    Response Song 
    Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
    Benediction 

Worship Leader:   Jana Gingerich 
Song Leader:   Seth Gingerich 
Children’s Time:   Anne Bomar 
Speaker:   Steve Bomar 

In Prayer: 
 

Whirlwind Spirit of God, roar through our timidities and fears, shake 
the foundations of our ill-placed securities, sweep away the cob-
webs of our apathy, blow down the walls that separate us one from 
another. 

Then, into all our empty spaces, breathe re-strengthened courage 
to challenge injustice, renewed belief in the urgency of our voca-
tion, revitalized passion to change our lifestyles, re-dedication to 
speak only words that build and unite.  

Let gentle breeze and still small voice become in us today mighty 
wind and loud proclamation! Make of us a Pentecost people! Amen. 

- Kathleen O’Brien 

Sermon Notes: 

Celebration of Life for Eddie Hooley 

All are welcome at Eddie Hooley’s Celebration of Life 
on July 19 at 11am in the Fellowship Hall at Zion.  

His send-off will feature joy, laughter and strawberry shortcake. 



SUMMER EVENTS 
 

For the months of July & August, there will be no 
Elementary, Youth, or Parent’s Fellowship  

Sunday School classes.  

 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

July 27-31,  6-8pm 
 

Any children who have completed Kindergarten through 8th grade are 
invited to attend Zion’s 2025 Waves of Wonder Vacation Bible School! 
This is a fun week of worship, storytelling, crafts, games and more! In 
addition, kids who attend at least one night will receive a Campship to 
Drift Creek Camp. To find out more and to pre-register, please visit:  

zionmennoniteoregon.org/vacation-bible-school/ 

 
ANNUAL ZION CAMPOUT 

August 22-24 at Metzler Park, 
 

It’s not too late to join the 2025 Zion Campout! This always turns out to 
be one of the highlights of the year, and while the schedule is largely 
unstructured, time is easily filled playing games, going on walks and 
hikes, riding bikes, and evening campfire gatherings. For those who 
don’t particularly enjoy camping, but want to get in on the fun, there 
will be a potluck on Saturday that all are welcome to attend. 

Two trailer sites are still available at $85 each. Please contact Stan Oyer 
by July 27 if you are interested in reserving one. 

Sunday 
8:00am    Outdoor Pancake Breakfast 
9:00am    Outdoor Worship Service  
10:15am    Sunday School classes for all ages 

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am   Bible Study via Zoom 
Tuesday, 6:30pm   Zion Leadership Table meeting 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Not Staffed 
Next week: Dorothy Brenneman, Jenna Oyer 
 

Budget Report:  Offering 6/1/25 : $6,277.02 
Year-to-date My Coins Count offering: $552.89 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

           VECINOS UPDATE 
 

Vecinos is part of Zion’s Mission and Service Commis-
sion, and during the past few months, they have been 
busy hosting a variety of events. Many thanks to all of 

the volunteers who support this mission. Now, Vecinos is asking 
for your financial support to be able to purchase the food and sup-
plies that make these events possible. 

Contributions for this ministry can be made by: 

 check written to Zion Mennonite Church with 
“Vecinos” designated in the memo line 

 cash with a note specifying “Vecinos” attached 
 online at https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE           
 by scanning the QR code shown here 

All contributions are appreciated. If you have questions, please 
contact Charlie Gingerich or Steve Masingila. 

 
   DRIFT CREEK UPDATE 

 

Summer Camp is beginning at Drift Creek this week-
end, and there are a number of campers and volun-
teers from Zion who will be participating. Let’s keep 

in mind these individuals, as well as all the staff and campers par-
ticipating, as they travel to/from camp, experience and share 
God’s love, and create lasting memories. 

This week: Buddy Camp (K-2 Grade) June 13-15 
Next week: Grades 3 & 4 June 15-20 

There are also multiple opportunities to help at DCC after Summer 
Camps are over, starting with a clean-up day on Friday, August 8. 
Kitchen volunteers are needed various weekends in September, 
October and November, and paid, full-time positions for 2-3 care-
takers are needed come fall. If interested, please reach out to Tony 
and Brenda Kauffman at info@driftcreek.org .  

zionmennoniteoregon.org/vacation-bible-school/
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE
mailto:info@driftcreek.org

